
LEGAL NOTICE - Published 
Stow-Munroe Falls City Schools is hereby giving notice that sealed bids for the Stow-Munroe Falls 

High School 2018 Window Replacement Project at 3227 Graham Road, Stow, OH 44224 will be 

accepted until 10:00 AM on February 16, 2018, at the Board of Education Office, Stow-Munroe Falls 

City Schools, 4350 Allen Road, Stow, OH 44224. There will be a Mandatory Pre-bid Meeting at 10:00 

AM on February 5, 2018, High School Guidance Office, 3227 Graham Rd., Stow, OH 44224 

 
A set of project documents may be obtained from the Administrative Office of Stow-Munroe Falls City 

Schools, 4350 Allen Road, Stow, OH 44224 at a non-refundable cost of one hundred fifty dollars 

($150.00) picked up; or two hundred dollars ($200.00) mailed. Provide certified check or money order 

made out to: Stow-Munroe Falls City Schools, 4350 Allen Road, Stow, OH 44224. Cash or credit card 

payments will not be accepted. The Board reserves the right to accept any part or all of any bid and to 

reject any and all or parts of any and all bids. 
 

Pursuant to ORC 4115.04 (B)(3), prevailing wage will not be required on this project. 
 

Advertising Dates: Akron Beacon Journal 
1/31/2018 
2/1/2018 

 
 

School Website 

 

Mark Fritz, Director of Operations 
Stow-Munroe Falls City Schools 
4350 Allen Road 
Stow, OH 44224 

 
http://smfschools.org/ 
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